



11th September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are intending to take a group of Year 5 and 6 pupils on an adventure based residential visit to Osmington Bay Multi- Activity Centre, which is in Wiltshire, between Friday 30th June and Monday 3rd July 2017. We have chosen to book with PGL who have many years of experience in providing



Educational Residential Courses for schools.

The course will include a full programme of educational and outdoor activities. The planned course will meet certain requirements of the National Curriculum and should prove to be a valuable and enjoyable experience for your child. We have made this trip several times in the past

and it has always been very popular.

We are holding an "after school" meeting for you and your child on **Wednesday 20**th **September** (3:30 to 4:00 p.m.) in the KS1 Hall where we will be able to provide more information about this fantastic residential visit.

Please return the slip below to let us know if you will be able to attend next week's information meeting.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Stewart	
Associate Principal/Party Leader	
Child's Name	Child's Class
will be attending the Osmington Bay Multi-Activity 20th September (between 3:30 and 4:00 p.m)	Centre information evening on Wednesday
Signed Pa	nrent/Carer